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Dear Jonathan, 
 
7 Denmark Street London WC2H 8LZ 
 
Thank you for your communication of 1st June 2017.  
 
I can confirm that London Underground Infrastructure Protection has no comment to 
make on this planning application for partial demolition of single storey rear elements 
(WCs); erection of additional storey (to create a first floor) to the rear workshop building 
to create an eating area for the existing bar (A4) use; bridge link and stairwell in rear 
yard; rear entrance and stairwell from Book Mews and associated external and internal 
alterations. 
 
If I can be of further assistance, please contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 

Email: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Direct line:  020 3054 1365 

 

Your ref: 2017/3142/P 
Our ref: 20403-SI-11-130617 
 
Jonathan McClue 
Development Management 
Planning@camden.gov.uk 
 
13 June 2017 


